

Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Tel: 02 6847-2043

Fax: 02 6847-2304

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal
Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/ Carers

Welcome back to 2022 here at Gilgandra Public School. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas holiday and are ready for the year ahead.

4

My name is Kristy Bartholomew, and I will be your child's teacher this year. Our classroom will be supported by our Student Learning Support Officers, David Smith and Sara Albert. I am looking forward to helping your child through their learning journey in both Year 1 and Year 2. Communication is the key to having a positive relationship with families, so please feel free to make a time with me to discuss any concerns you may have throughout the school year.

Our class is called 1/2 Heroes. This year, your child will attend the following learning areas at the times shown.

Science: 12:45 - 1:45 on Tuesdays with Mrs Bunter. Students will go upstairs to the science room at this time.

CAPA: 2:10-3:15 on a Wednesday with Mrs Batten in the music room.

Library/ Technology -2:10-3:15pm on Thursday's with Ms Cohen in the library. Please bring a library bag for borrowing if your child wishes to, so they can enjoy taking books home for you to share.

Scripture - Friday at 1:15 with

Sport – John Moriarty Foundation-Soccer Term 1: Thursday at 9:15-10:15.

Assembly – 12pm Fridays. Until further notice, due to Covid-19 restrictions a letter will be sent home to congratulate your child and inform you when your child receives an award on assembly.

What will my child need to bring?

The school supplies all the classroom equipment that your child will need to grow and learn in Year 1 and 2. If your child would like their own pencil case, please ensure that it is marked appropriately with your child's